
Howells School Foundation Awards Scholarships to 2018 
Seniors 
 
The Howells School Foundation awarded scholarship to three members of the Howells Class of 
2018.  The Foundation would like to thank everyone who has so generously donated to their 
scholarship fund. 
 

 
 
Dax VanLengen was presented a $500 scholarship.  Dax is attending Wayne State College and 
majoring in Education. 
 
 

 
Rebecca Swanda was also a recipient of a $500 scholarship.  Rebecca is majoring in English at 
Midland University. 



 
A $300 scholarship was presented to Perla Delgado.  Perla is attending Northeast Community 
College and is majoring in Ag Business. 
 
 
 

Howells Foundation Tailgate Supper to Raise Money for 
Scholarships 
 
The Howells School Foundation is hosting a Tailgate Supper on Friday, October 12 at the 
Howells Ballroom from 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. before the Howells-Dodge vs. Laurel-
Concord/Coleridget football game.  Pork loin sandwiches, chips, macaroni salad, lemonade, 
water, or coffee and a cookie or bar will be served for $5.00 a plate or $7.00 for two 
sandwiches.  Funds raised will support scholarships for HDC students. 
 
 


